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Dear Prince Leonard, 
  
It was with considerable sadness that I learned of the passing of HRH Princess Shirley. 
On behalf of the Royal Hutt River Navy and the PHR High Representation to Denmark I 
offer you and your family our deepest and most heartfelt condolences upon your great 
loss.  
  
As Dr. Samuel Johnson rightly observed it is how a person has lived that is important 
and it is clear that Princess Shirley was a truly remarkable person in every sense. All 
who are connected with the Principality will share your deep sense of loss and grief. 
  
I know that this is a very difficult time for you and your family, and you are all in our 
thoughts and prayers.  
 

May God bless you and your family now and always. 
  
Yours most sincerely, 

  
Admiral Sir Robert Hartnett Bt. KCRO MCM COWL MRIN RHRN 

Commanding Officer – The Royal Hutt River Navy 

PHR High Representative to Denmark 
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